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February 7, 2024 
 
Sturges Karban 
Thorin Resources, LLC 
1900 Main Street, Unit #1 
Ouray, CO, 81432 
 

RE:    Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Notice of Resumption of Mining, CS-1, Approval 
Letter 

 
Dear Mr. Karban: 
On January 4, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
Notice for the Resumption of Mining and Change of Status Request for the above listed 
site.  The submitted request was presented to the Mined Land Reclamation Board during the 
January 17, 2024 hearing via Consent Agenda, in which the Board approved your request.  
Therefore, as of January 17, 2024 the Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032 is considered 
Active.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me at the Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us.   

Sincerely, 

 
 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 Amy Yeldell, DRMS 
 Chris Skerik, Thorin Resources, LLC. 
 CJ Dickerson, Thorin Resources, LLC.  
  


